
	

	

Gooseberry	Alert	05	
	Photo	Tagging	

	
Welcome	to	your	‘Gooseberry	Alert’.		Please	feel	free	to	share	the	‘Gooseberry	Planet	Tips/Thoughts	of	the	
Week’.		Helping	to	keep	you	and	your	whole	school	community	Safer	Online.	
	
Gooseberry	Planet	Staff	Tip	of	the	Week	
	
Whether	you	are	still	on	holiday	or	coming	to	the	end	of	a	well-earned	break,	take	some	time	
out	before	the	new	term	to	review	the	security	for	all	your	social	media	accounts.			
	
Use	a	desktop	to	access	and	log	in	to	your	apps.		Double	check	your	friends	lists	and	check	
who	can	see	what	you	are	posting	online.	
	
Be	mindful	about	what	you	are	sharing	online	and	consider	how	much	

you	share	it.	
	
Tagging	–	Avoid	tagging	colleagues	and	being	tagged	yourself	in	photos	that	
are	posted	online.		This	can	give	those	who	want	to	find	information	about	
you	a	helping	hand.		Remember	you	can	un-tag	yourself	and	you	have	the	
choice	 of	 posting	 items	 to	 your	 timeline,	 for	 those	 you	 have	 given	
permission	to	see	them.	
	
	

We	will	be	back	next	week	with	more	helpful	tips	for	you,	your	students	and	their	
parents/carers.	

	
	
NEED	ADVICE?...	NEED	ADVICE?	…	NEED	ADVICE?...	NEED	ADVICE?	…		
	
Gooseberry	Planet	are	pleased	to	support	Michelmores	Solicitors,	who	are	offering	their	legal	
services	to	all	GP	schools	free	of	charge	for	6	months.		JustAsk	is	a	support	service	provided	
by	an	experienced	team	of	Education	 lawyers,	giving	schools	direct	access	to	specialists	 to	
discuss	an	unlimited	number	of	queries.		
	
To	find	out	more	about	JustAsk,	please	contact	Russell	
Holland	on	russell.holland@michelmores.com	or	01179	069323		

	


